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May 12, 2025 

 

Shamika Howell 

Health Promotion Supervisor 

Wake County Government 

 

 

SUBJECT: Safe Routes to School Third Year Funding TIP No. EB-6033AD, WBS: 48778.4.17 

 

 

Dear Shamika: 

 
We are pleased to offer an extension on the Safe Routes to School (SRTS) Contract. Originally, 

the grant was for FY’s 2024 and 2025. NCDOT IMD has been able to secure an additional third 

year of funding for FY 2026 that will require a 20% local match. The total amount requested by 

the Wake County for a third year of SRTS funding was $258,956. Following the 80/20 match, 

IMD can provide $207,164 and Wake County will provide $51,792 for the local match funding.  

 

With the addition of a third year of funding, IMD will be amending the agreements to extend the 

period of performance to December 31, 2026. Please feel free to contact me if you have any 

questions.   

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John Vine-Hodge 

Deputy Director Planning and Programming 
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